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APARID

Dear Parent(s)

The ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India, designed the APAR ID system to
provide a unique, lifelong 12 digit identifier for all school enrolled students. The above system
will empower students with their ID and the same ID will be lifelong and help in accessing
educational resources too. The above system will also help in comprehensive monitoring of
student’s educational journeys.

The school, therefore, has been directed to create an APAR ID of each student and for the said
purpose a consent form has been designed and the same form is to be signed by the parent.

The above exercise is to be completed in a time-bound manner, therefore, you are requested to
visit the school on Wednesday, 20 November, 2024 between 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. to sign
the consent for the APAR ID. Either parent may come to sign. The parent who comes to sign
must carry a photocopy of their respective Aadhaar card.

Regards
Ms.Geeta Gangwani

Principal

THUR 3TSS
A Arar-R,

AT HHTHST AP FHATAT, HRA TIHPR A TR IS Jomrel ot f2omseT frar g, sir asfr
fagaTera # srAifera ot & fow ve 3gfad, SasTsit aee arelT 12 37! FT Ygaraendr JeiT
3T | IE TOTTOT STAT ol 3eTeh ITSST & ATCTH W T2AFT FoaTTan 31T Y 1SS Shaeis| W@,
forae At waTe e Tg T # it Fiee et I gomel ot S dfaw A S saas
IR 3 8f Fgg FHef|



31T RiegTera # RERT Far mar § 6 v s o1 & fav thoair 3 sors sie 3k sus
AT v TgAfa 99 AR [T Iar g, o 9 ATr-RAdr FF g6 #1361 gl

Ig I FAFEEY I W QA RTS8, SATAT IR foides § 7 T geer, 20 Aa7R,
2024 Y ITdT: 8:30 Tt & 10:30 Fo¥ ook fagATer MY 3R THUIR 3153 & v FgAfa g
FEAET Y | SHH A IS 3 T AT R §FAmeR et & forw 3T HehaT §1 §FreR e are
HATAT-FAAT S 3791 TR IS Y T BICIRIAT I =it gran|

I,
A afrar IeTEaEh
TETATIRY



